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February 9, 2022 
 
 
 
Update to December 2021 Notice:  Discontinuation of 3M™ Scotchcast™ 5XXX 
Series Powder Resins 
 
Notice:  Extension to the Discontinuation of 3M™ Scotchcast™ 5XXX Series Powder 
Resins Intended only for US Military/Defense Related Business for Electrical 
Markets Division - OEM (100042) Customers 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
In December 2021, 3M announced the discontinuation of 3M™ Scotchcast™ 5XXX 
Series Powder Resins.  In order to help support customers servicing the US 
military/defense industry in their transition to alternative solutions, 3M will extend 
the discontinuation of 3M™ Scotchcast™ 5XXX Series Powder Resins products 
[purchased to fulfill U.S. military contracts] from April 1, 2022 to December 31, 
2022.   
 
 
Customers must submit last time buy purchase orders by May 31, 2022 and the last 
date of supply will be no later than December 31, 2022.  Please be aware, however, 
that suppliers 3M utilizes may not have the capacity to supply 3M with raw materials 
necessary to fulfill orders. We will keep customers informed if raw material 
constraints impact supply. Due to  potential raw material constraints, 3M reserves 
the right to accept or deny orders after receipt.  Any balance of material after last 
time buy orders have been fulfilled may be offered for purchase on a first-come, 
first-served basis.   
 
Below is a list of SKUs impacted: 
 

SAP ID Material Name 
7000006254    3M™ Scotchcast™ Electrical Resin 5230N, 60 lb 

7000058465    3M™ Scotchcast™ Electrical Powder Resin 5555, 10G, 44 lb 

7100025953    3M™ Scotchcast™ Electrical Powder Resin 5555, 22G, 44 lb 

7100027869    3M™ Scotchcast™ Wire Coating Powder Resin 5400, 50 lb  

 
Please note that, 3M will increase prices starting April 2, 2022.  The increases will 
be significant.  They are necessary, in part, because 3M is incurring significant 
additional costs to maintain production of these products.  Similar to the original 
discontinuation letter communicated in December 2021, 3M will honor current 

  

  

 
 



 

 

pricing on 50% of the volume of material purchased in 2021.  Any additional 
volume, or purchase orders received after April 1, 2022, will be subject to April 2, 
2022 prices.   
 
 

If you have any questions about the discontinuation, please contact your local 3M 
Sales Representative or Customer Service at (800) 676-8381. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kurt Siebert 
Global Product Manager, Electrical OEM Insulation 


